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A graduate of the University of Hong Kong, Dr. Wong trained in Hong Kong and London 
(Royal Free Hospital).  In the late 70s and early 80s, she documented the perinatal 
transmission of hepatitis B and conducted randomized control trial to document the 
effectiveness of immunization of newborn to prevent perinatal infection. In 1992, she left her 
position of Reader in the University of Hong Kong for the post of Hospital Chief Executive 
of Queen Mary Hospital.  In 2001, she was appointed as Director for Professional Services 
and Medical Development in the Hospital Authority.   
 
Internationally, Dr Wong had been a Board Member of the International Federation of 
Obstetrics & Gynaecology and chairman of their Committee on Safe Motherhood.   She has 
worked for The World Bank as Public Health Specialist focusing on health planning, policy 
and research.  During that period, she provided operational support to two World Bank 
projects in primary health care in China.  Subsequently she acted as consultant to The World 
Bank and advisor to the World Health Organization in different projects.   
 
Locally, she is a committee / council member of Hong Kong Council on Smoking and Health, 
Supplementary Medical Professions Council, Hong Kong Association for Integration of 
Chinese-Western Medicine, the Management Committee on Area of Excellence of the Hong 
Kong University of Science and Technology, Advisory Committee of the Department of 
Management and Marketing of the Hong Kong Polytechnic University, Strategic Advisory Panel 
of Hong Kong Jockey Club Institute of Chinese Medicine and Chairman of Medical Laboratory 
Technologists Board.  She has been President of Hong Kong Association for Maternal & 
Neonatal Health, and President of the Obstetrical & Gynaecological Society of Hong Kong as 
well as council member / member of Hong Kong Medical Council, Hong Kong Medical 
Association, Hong Kong College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists, Advisory Committee on 
Centre for Health Protection, University Grants Committee and the Open University of Hong 
Kong.   
 
 


